
 

 

 

 

 

 

BUNNY BUNCH DAYCARE & PRE-K NEWSLETTER 

SEPTEMBER 2023 

   Upcoming Events 

The center will be closed on 

Monday, September 4th in 

observance of Labor Day. We 

hope everyone has a safe and 

happy holiday! 

Throughout the month we will 

be having Bills Days on Fridays! 

Wear your Bills gear to support 

our team on September 

8th,22ndd & 29th ! 

Friday, September 15th is Teddy 

Bear Day for all of our 

classrooms! Wear your pajamas 

and bring in your favorite teddy 

bear for a day full of fun 

activities, songs, stories, and a 

teddy bear snack! 

Star Teacher! 

Congratulations to our Star Teacher of the Month, 

Miss Ashley from our Ward Road location! 

Miss Ashley has been with Bunny Bunch for a few 

months now and has truly proven herself to be an 

extremely valuable asset to our Bunny Bunch team. 

Miss Ashley is one of our main toddler room aides and 

has been doing an amazing job! She is patient, gentle, 

loving & kind with all of the kiddos and does a great 

job helping them learn new things every day. Miss 

Ashley is adored by all children in the center. As soon 

as she walks in you can hear them cheering her name 

and they get so excited. Miss Ashley can adapt very 

quickly and can pick up exactly where the schedule is 

no matter what time of day or what room she is 

working in.  She makes sure the needs of the children 

are met and they are all safe & happy throughout 

the day. All of her coworkers appreciate how helpful 

and organized she is too. She is always going the 

extra mile and gives 110% for whatever task she is 

given. Everyone knows they can always count on her! 

Miss Ashley is extremely reliable, sweet, welcoming 

and brings so much happiness to our center! We 

are so grateful for all that Miss Ashley does 

for us and the children and are very proud to 

have her as a part of our Bunny Bunch family! 

Congratulations Miss Ashley!! We love you!! 

Notes From 

The Director… 

September brings 

mixed emotions in 

the center. As we 

say goodbye to our 

children leaving for 

school and wish 

them well, we also 

get to welcome 

bright, new faces 

who are eager to 

learn! We look 

forward to an 

exciting and fun 

filled year! 

Bunny Bunch loves 

to take care of 

family and friends. 

If you refer a part  

time child, we will 

credit your account 

$100, if you refer a 

full-time child, we 

will credit your 

account $150. 

Thank you for 

referring family 

and friends to 

Bunny Bunch! 

Picture Day will be 

Wednesday. 

September 20th   

for all of our 

children. If your 

child is not here on 

Wednesdays, their 

picture day will be 

Thursday, 

September 21st. 

Any questions, 

please let the 

office know! 

Happy Birthday!!! 

This month we would like to wish 

Addyson a very happy 2nd birthday, 

Sierra, Arlo, & Colton a very happy 

3rd birthday, and Adelynn, Laken, 

Judah, & Jaxson a very happy 4th 

birthday!! We would also like to 

wish Miss Jenna B. & Miss 

Lizmarie a very happy birthday 

this month!! We hope you all have 

a wonderful day! 

Star Students! 

Each month we have a “Star Student” of the 

month. The lead teacher will make the choice. 

Certificates and prizes will be available to the 

children at the beginning of each month. The 

teacher will base their decision on growth and 

development, relating to others, and other 

STAR qualities! 😊 

Our wonderful Star Students this month are… 

INFANTS:  Benson 

& Jack 

TODDLERS: Everly 

PRE-K 3: Peyton 



Our theme this month is 

The Wonderful World    

Of Shapes & Colors! 

The babies at Bunny Bunch had A LOT 

of fun this summer, but are ready for 

a new and fun year full of growing 

and learning! We also have new 

friends that we are excited to 

welcome to the Infant Room! The 

babies will be busy this month 

reading, singing, dancing, painting, 

gluing, playing, and learning! These 

little cuties will have a lot of fun as 

they explore shapes and colors. Miss 

Denise and the babies will be 

continuing their morning Circle Time 

each day with fun songs, flashcards, 

puppets, and stories! The Infant Room 

is always a fun and happy place to be 

and we cannot wait to start this fun 

school year in the Infant Room! 

IMPORTANT NOTES & 

REMINDERS: 

• We will be sending home any

swaddles or sleepsacks at the

end of each week to be washed.

Thank you!

• Don’t forget to label all bottles,

sippy cups, pacifiers, and any

other items your child brings in

with their first & last name.

Thanks!

• Friday, September 8th, 22nd ,

and 29th  are Buffalo Bills Day!

• Friday, September 15th is Teddy

Bear Day! Wear your pajamas

and bring your favoite teddy

bear!

Congratulations to 

our Infant Stars 

of the Month, 

Benson &  Jack!! 



Infant Star Of The Month! 

 

Congratulations to our Infant Star of the Month, Benson!!                                                          

Benson has been bringing so much joy to the Infant Room for over a year now with his big smile, 

adorable giggle, and all around happy attitude! This handsome little guy is truly nothing but 

wonderful each day he is here. He makes everyone smile all of the time with all of the adorable 

things that he does. He has been doing more and more lately and we love watching him learn and 

grow. Benson gets so excited to do new things! He loves to do Circle Time in the morning and can 

always be found interacting during it. He loves to move along to all of the songs and finger plays and 

he especially loves the puppets and is always pointing to them with a big smile. He also loves when 

it is time to count! Benson is a very curious little boy who loves to explore and learn. He can often be 

found pointing and asking “what’s that?” All of his teachers think it is the cutest thing! Benson 

has also been having fun doing new crafts, he really likes to paint! Not only is he a smart little cookie 

but he is so sweet and loveable! He comes in each morning ready for cuddles and he is the cutest 

little snuggle bug when he wakes up from nap. Benson is never anything but kind to all of his friends 

and he is great at sharing. He gets along with everyone and is always having fun. We are so proud 

of this cutie and cannot wait to see what he does next! Congratulations Benson!! We love you!!! 



Infant Star Of The Month! 

 

Congratulations to our Infant Star of the Month, Jack!!                                                          

Jack is such a sweet and loving little boy who is truly such a joy to have in our infant room! He 

has always been such a good natured and easy going little guy and is never anything but 

wonderful. Jack is growing and learning fast right before our eyes and we love seeing all that 

he does each day. He is walking all around now, he loves to explore the room and find new things 

to play with, and he really likes to go to the window and see what is gong on outside! He loves 

to learn at Circle Time and is always so happy when we have fun with shapes and colors. One of 

Jack’s favorite things to do is to listen to stories. He can always be found looking at books 

throughout the day, he is definitely a cute little bookworm! Jack’s silly and adorable personality 

has really started to shine through and we are all loving it! He loves to be goofy and make cute 

little faces to make everyone laugh. He has been having a blast playing with all of his friends 

and we can count on Jack to be such a great friend to everyone. He loves to share and is always 

so kind. Jack is such a sweet little boy who is always giving his teachers big hugs and lots of 

cuddles. We are so lucky to have this handsome, happy, and loving little cutie here at Bunny 

Bunch with us and cannot wait to see what he does next! Congratulations Jack!!! We love you!!! 



Our theme this month is 

Back To School! 

 

September is a month loved by everyone at Bunny 

Bunch! We love having everyone back and are 

excited to welcome new friends as well! We have 

several fun weekly themes which consist of 

“School Time, ““New Friends,” “All About Me,” and 

“Apples All Around!” Every week the children will 

be doing fun learning activites and making many 

creative crafts as they focus on all of these fun 

themes. In addition to the crafts each week, the 

toddlers will be focusing on a different color, 

shape, letter, and number which can be found on 

the monthly calendar. The toddlers will continue 

with their daily Circle Time where they love 

singing daily songs and checking the calendar and 

weather each day! September is sure to be a 

month full of learning with new friends! 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO 

ADDYSON WHO TURNS 

2 THIS MONTH!! 

 

IMPORTANT NOTES & 

REMINDERS: 

 

• Friday, September 15th is Teddy 

Bear Day! Wear your pajamas 

and bring your favoite teddy 

bear! 

• Friday, September 8th, 22nd , 

and 29th are Buffalo Bills Day! 

• We are asking that each child 

bring in a blanket for themselves 

for naptime. We will be sending 

them home at the end of each 

week to get washed. Thank you! 

• Don’t forget to label all sippy 

cups and any other items your 

child brings in. Thanks!       

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to 

our Toddler Stars of 

the Month, 

Everly!! 

 



Toddler Star Of The Month! 

 

Congratulations to our Toddler Star of the Month, Everly!!                                                   

This beautiful and sweet little girl has been impressing her teachers a ton lately! She is hard 

working and determined and we love seeing all of the new things she has been up to. Everly has 

been working hard with potty training and is doing a great job. She is also doing amazing with 

learning new things during Circle Time! This little smarty knows her colors and shapes and can 

even count to 20! Not only is she doing so many new and exciting things here at Bunny Bunch, 

but she is also a new big sister! We love how excited Everly gets when she talks about her baby 

sister, it is so sweet! Everly is such a loving little girl and it shows in the way she interacts 

with others. She is always playing so nicely with everyone and having the best time. She loves 

being with all of her friends, and they all love being with her too! She is also an amazing helper, 

she loves to help Miss Corinne clean up after playtime, and after messy crafts! She is such a 

helpful and thoughtful girl! Everly is also very funny, she loves to tell funny stories to make 

everyone laugh. You can count on Everly to make everyone smile! She is always having fun, 

especially while dancing to music, playing with babydolls, or playing outside! We are very proud of 

this little superstar! Congratulations Everly!! We love you!!! 



 

Our theme this month is 

Stepping Into School! 

 

We would like to welcome all of our new and returning 

pre-k students! We hope that everyone had a 

wonderful summer and we are looking forward to a fun 

and exciting school year filled with lots of learning and 

new friends! The Pre-K 3 Class will be having a lot of 

fun getting back into the school routine and learning 

about the new season with our weekly themes of “Back 

To School,” “Friends & Manners,” “All About Me,” and 

“Apples All Around.” Each week the children will be 

doing hands-on learning activities as well as creative 

crafts that go with each theme. They will start each day 

with Circle Time where they will sing fun songs, focus 

on their weekly letter, shape, and number, talk about 

the weekly theme, learn about the calendar, and check 

the weather! We are so excited to start this fun school 

year with everyone and are looking forward to lots of 

fun and lots of learning! 
 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO 

SIERRA , ARLO, & COLTON  WHO  

TURN 3 THIS MONTH!! 

 

 

IMPORTANT NOTES & 

REMINDERS: 

• Friday, September 8th , 22nd , 

and 29th  are Buffalo Bills Day! 

• Friday, September 15th is Teddy 

Bear Day! Wear your pajamas 

and bring your favoite teddy 

bear! 

• If your child naps, we are asking 

that they bring in a blanket for 

naptime. We will be sending them 

home at the end of each week to 

get washed. Thank you! 

• Don’t forget to label all sippy cups 

and any other items your child 

brings in. Thanks!       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to 

our Pre-K 3 Star 

of the Month, 

Peyton!! 



Pre-K 3 Star Of The Month!

 

Congratulations to our Pre-K 3 Star of the Month, Peyton!!                                                

This sweet, loving, kind, beautiful, and hard working young lady was such an easy choice for Star 

of The Month! Peyton has so many wonderful star qualities and has been doing a great job! She 

has been having such a fun time learning and playing, she is always up for whatever the class 

will be doing. She does awesome with following the rules and routines of the classroom and is a 

great role model for others! Peyton has a positive attitude throughout the day and is such a 

happy girl. She really enjoys doing center time where she loves to make crafts, practice tracing, 

and work on letters and numbers! She always has a big smile while doing all of her work and is 

always so happy to play with the other kiddos during play centers. We can count on Peyton to be 

a wonderful friend all of the time. She is helpful, considersate of others, and very kind and 

caring. All of the children love being around Peyton and there are always lots of giggles and 

smiles around when they are all playing and having fun. Peyton loves to give hugs and be super 

sweet, and she loves to be super silly too! We love all of the funny stories she tells and all of the 

adorable and funny things she does. This little sunshine brightens up the room each day and we 

are so happy to have here her at Bunny Bunch with us! We are excited to watch her learn and 

grow throughout this upcoming school year! Congratulations Peyton!! We love you!!! 



 

Our theme this month is 

Stepping Into School! 

     

Welcome to Bunny Bunch Pre-K 4! We hope everyone had 

a fun, safe, and memorable summer! It is hard to believe 

that Fall is just around the corner and that the new school 

year is unfolding. However, you can rest assured that your 

child is about to begin  a new and exciting experience 

participating in our Pre-K 4 program! We are dedicated to 

making sure that all of the children stay safe, have fun 

learning, and enjoy their Pre-K experience. Shapes, 

colors, letters, numbers, and especially children’s happy 

faces are all a special part of a new month, a new school 

year, & a new adventure in learning! 

Each month you will receive a calendar that you will be 

able to reference to see more about what your child is 

doing in class. Each month will have a different theme, 

along with weekly themes that go along. “Welcome To 

School” and “Our Classroom” are how we will start this 

fun year. The children will be introduced to their new 

classroom as well as the rules and routines. We will be 

focusing a lot on healthy habits and how to stay safe this 

year. “Getting To Know Each Other” and “Family” will be 

the focus of the second half of the month and will have 

the children learning more about each other and their 

families. We know that the children are going to make 

great friendships this year! Each day the children will 

have Circle Time which will focus on our letter, number, 

and shape of the week as well as calendar work and 

classroom discussions. We will then have small centers 

which will have the children doing a variety of work, such 

as crafts, writing, sensory play, creative play, and many 

more fun activities which will have them learning and 

having fun at the same time! We are looking forward to 

this year and hope that you are too! 

 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO ADELYNN C., LAKEN, 

JAXSON, & JUDAH WHO TURN 4 THIS MONTH!! 

 

We love celebrating birthdays! If you would like to 

bring in a treat for your child’s birthday you are 

more than welcome to. It just has to be store 

bought and no peanuts or peanut butter please. 

You are welcome to bring any treat you would like 

(cupcakes, cookies, popsicles, ice cream, etc)! 
 

IMPORTANT NOTES & REMINDERS: 

Friday, September 8th, 22nd, and 29th  are 

Buffalo Bills Day! 

Friday, September 15th is Teddy Bear Day! 

Wear your pajamas and bring your favoite 

teddy bear! 

Picture Day will be Wednesday, September 

20th. More information will be handed out. If 

your child is not here on Wednesdays, then 

their picture will be taken on Thursday, 

September 21st. 

Don’t forget to label all cups and any other 

items your child brings in with your child’s 

first & last name. Thank you!       

Each month we will have Stars of the Month for 

Pre-K 4! When your child is Star of the Month they 

will be able to bring in some of their favorite photos 

to put up on our Star Board in the classroom. They 

will also get a special prize and a write up in our 

newsletter! Parents are welcome to take a picture of 

the board when their child is the star of the month.                                           

We know that all of our Pre-K 4 kiddos                     

will shine bright this year!  




